From: James Craft jcraft@jcgraphix.com Subject: Fwd: Late Fee - Board Vote Date: February 14, 2019 at 3:45 PM



To: Scott Lewis scottlewis4011@gmail.com, Misti Fabro mistifabro@yahoo.com, Lyndsie Smith 42glsmith@gmail.com, Sara Craft sara78229@yahoo.com, Josh Craft carto1@jcgraphix.com, Ray Aitken rayaitken.ra@gmail.com, James Craft jgraphix@ktc.com, Brian Hensley brian@lonesomeboar.com, Paul Simone texanahunt@gmail.com, Daniel Gonzalez chevy06silverado91@yahoo.com, Elizabeth Olson dolcelizabeth@yahoo.com

## Good afternoon everyone.

It was a unanimous vote to retain the late fee and recind the Board's motion to waive the late fee.

The late fee will remain in place.

James Craft
President / Information Manager
Ingram Little League
ingramLL78025@gmail.com
830-739-8310
www.ingramLL.org



## Begin forwarded message:

From: James Craft <<u>jcraft@jcgraphix.com</u>>
Subject: Late Fee

Date: February 13, 2019 at 5:11:01 PM CST

**To:** Scott Lewis <<u>scottlewis4011@gmail.com</u>>, Misti Fabro <<u>mistifabro@yahoo.com</u>>, Lyndsie Smith <<u>42glsmith@gmail.com</u>>, Sara Craft <<u>sara78229@yahoo.com</u>>, Josh Craft <<u>carto1@jcgraphix.com</u>>, Ray Aitken <<u>rayaitken.ra@gmail.com</u>>, James Craft <<u>jgraphix@ktc.com</u>>, Brian Hensley <<u>brian@lonesomeboar.com</u>>, Paul Simone <<u>texanahunt@gmail.com</u>>, Daniel Gonzalez <<u>chevy06silverado91@yahoo.com</u>>, Elizabeth Olson <<u>dolcelizabeth@yahoo.com</u>>

Good evening everyone! I'm sorta back with the living!!

I read in the minutes that it was approved to dispense with the \$25 late registration fee.

I would encourage you as a Board to recind your vote and leave the late fee in place.

There are several reasons for having implemented the fee one of which was to encourage folks to get their registrations done before we began forming teams and ordering uniforms. Also, we have several (10-15) folks who paid the late fee with online registration and had no problem paying that fee knowing they were late.

Keep in mind if you decide to leave your Board vote in place to waive the late fee, we will have to determine who paid a late fee and refund their money.

Please email me back by end-of-day Thursday and let me know if you vote:

YES – recind the Board vote, and continue to charge a late registration fee NO – leave the vote in place and dispense with the late fee.

Thanks,

James Craft
President / Information Manager
Ingram Little League
ingramLL78025@gmail.com
830-739-8310